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Cumberland County Easter Holiday Closings 

 
FAYETTEVILLE – Cumberland County government offices will be closed for the Easter holiday on Good Friday, 
April 18.   
 
All Solid Waste landfills and container sites will be closed on Friday, April 18, but will be open for their normal 
operating hours on Saturday, April 19. Solid Waste customers should not leave garbage by the gate or the edge of the 
landfills or container sites. Citizens who do so will be subject to a $500 fine for illegal dumping. For more 
information on Solid Waste locations and hours, visit http://www.co.cumberland.nc.us/solid_waste or call 910-321-
6830. 
 
All Cumberland County Public Library and Information Center locations will be closed Friday, April 18, and 
remain closed throughout the weekend. If you wish to return any items when the library is closed, please use the 
book drops located outside all library locations. Materials may be renewed on the library web site at 
www.cumberland.lib.nc.us, or by 910-223-0431. 
 
The Cumberland County Animal Control Shelter will be closed Friday and Saturday, April 18-19.  
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